Newsletter from the Garden of Eden June 2014

Dear Friends and Supporters,

Here we are once again with a new newsletter from the Garden of Eden for June 2014

Our kids had many useful activities to do at the Garden of Eden and school this month. Besides, there were many different groups of visitors coming to visited; support and organized fun activities for us all.

สวัสดีค่ะ คุณผู้อ่านที่คิดถึงทุกๆท่าน กลับมาพบกันอีกแล้วนะคะสำหรับจดหมายข่าวบ้านสวนเอ เดน ประจำเดือน มิถุนายน พ.ศ. 2557 เด็กๆได้ทำกิจกรรมที่เป็นประโยชน์มากมายทั้งที่โรงเรียนและที่ บ้าน และต้องขอขอบคุณผู้ใหญ่ใจดีทุกท่านๆที่ได้มาจัดกิจกรรมสนุกสนานให้กับพวกเราตลอดทั้งเดือน เรา มาเริ่มกันเลยค่ะว่าตลอดหนึ่งเดือนที่ผ่านมาเรามีเหตุการณ์อะไรที่น่าตื่นเต้นอะไรบ้าง

On the 1st of June in the afternoon all the kids of the Garden of Eden were very happy to go to the seaside and enjoyed doing useful activities with the students from the Regent International School, Pattaya. We helped to clean the garbage up on Numrin beach. Thank you all for your kindness. Enjoy more about this here: http://www.hiv-aids-kids.org/event/regent-beach-day-out-2014.html

วันที่ 1 มิถุนายน พ.ศ. 2557 ในช่วงบ่าย เด็กๆจากบ้านสวนเอเดน อ.บ้านค่าย จ.ระยองดีใจมาก ที่ได้ทะเลและร่วมทำกิจกรรมกับนักเรียนโรงเรียนนานาชาติรีเจนท์ พัทยา เพื่อทำความสะอาดชายหาดโดย การเก็บขยะเพื่อทำให้หาดน้ำรินของเราสะอาด ทางเราต้องขอขอบพระคุณในน้ำใจดีของทุกท่าน





On the 14th of June our kids came to do useful activities concerning The Food for health topic at the center. Our kids did all activities with our members at the center learning about healthy eating.

วันที่ 14 มิถุนายน พ.ศ. 2557 เด็กๆจากบ้านสวนเอเดนมาร่วมทำกิจกรรมอาหารเพื่อสุขภาพที่ ศูนย์คามิลเลียน โซเซียล เซนเตอร์ ระยอง กิจกรรมนี้ทำให้เด็กๆและสมาชิกทุกคนสามรถรู้จักการเลือก รับประทานอาหารที่มีประโยชน์และมีสุขภาพแข็งแรง





On the 15th of June in the afternoon our kids were very happy to go to have a light meal with the support from Mr. Luca Marchetti who is the owner of Toscana Restaurant on the beach road in Pattaya and his friend (Gianni). Thank you very much for your kindness we all very much enjoyed the Italian Food. More Details about this event here: http://www.hiv-aids-kids.org/event/the-italian-job-2014.html

วันที่ 15 มิถุนายน พ.ศ. 2557 ช่วงบ่ายเด็กๆบ้านสวนเอเดนดีใจที่ได้ไปรับประทานอาหารอิตตา เลียนที่ร้านโดยการสนับสนุนจากคุณลูกา มาร์เก็ตติ ซึ่งเป็นเจ้าของร้านอาหารทอสกานา พัทยา และเพื่อน เด็กอร่อยกับอาหารเป็นอย่างมาก พวกเราขอขอบพระคุณในน้ำใจดีของทุกท่านครับ/ค่ะ





On the 22nd of June our kids came to do fun activities at the center with students from The St, Louis University, Bangkok. Our kids had great fun with all activities and also received many gifts from them. Thank you for all your kindness.

วันที่ 22 มิถุนายน พ.ศ. 2557 เด็กๆจากบ้านสวนเอเดน ได้มาร่วมกิจกรรมกับนักศึกษาจาก มหาวิทยาลัยเซนต์หลุยส์ ที่ศูนย์คามิลเลียน โซเชียล เซนเตอร์ ระยอง เด็กสนุกสนานกับกิจกรรมและ ได้รับ ของขวัญจากพี่ๆอีกด้วย ขอขอบพระคุณพี่ๆทุกท่านมากค่ะ/ครับ





On the 28th of June our kids came to do activity at the center, they attended a campaign about drugs abuse. This activity was useful for our kids and everybody got to know how to protect themselves and avoid drugs.

วันที่ 28 มิถุนายน พ.ศ. 2557 เด็กๆมาร่วมกิจกรรมรณรงค์ต่อต้านยาเสพติด ที่ศูนย์คามิลเลียน โซเชียล เซนเตอร์ ระยอง เด็กๆได้รู้ถึงการหลีกเลี่ยงและวิธีการห่างไกลยาเสพติด ซึ่งกิจกรรมนี้เป็นประโยชน์ กับเด็กๆของเราอย่างมาก











On the 29th of June our kids came to have breakfast with the support from Ms. Wimol, Mr. Chaoalit and family. For our lunch which was sponsored by The Omyim Group, we very much enjoyed and also had activities with them afterwards. Thank you very much for visiting and supported us.

วันที่ 29 มิถุนายน พ.ศ. 2557 เด็กๆจากบ้านสวนเอเดนได้มาร่วมรับประทานอาหารเช้า เนื่อง ด้วยคุณวิมล ลือศักดิ์สวัสดิ์ เลี้ยงอาหารมื้อเช้าเป็นข้าวต้มหมู และในช่วงเที่ยงมีกลุ่มอมยิ้ม มาเลี้ยง อาหารกลางวัน จึงขอขอบพระคุณกลุ่มผู้ใหญ่ใจดีทั้งสองกลุ่มด้วยค่ะ/ครับ









The Garden of Eden

165/1 Moo 3 Ban Khai, Rayong 21120 Thailand

Tel / Fax: 0 – 3896 - 1568